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HB 2005 is unconstitutional. This would violate the second amendment of the 

constitution as well as the Bill of Rights. It has been legal from the beginning of the 

country for someone to make a P.M.F. for around two hundred years, there has been 

little to no issue with law abiding citizens making a firearm for their self. Passing HB 

2005could cause irreparable harm to a person who has followed the law that has 

been around for two hundred years. 


